



RISE Community School #106

"We RISE by Lifting Others:"

School Based Planning Team AGENDA

2019-2020

8:00-8:45

Mission Statement

As members of the RISE Community School, we are dedicated to creating a student-centered community of high expectations, established in a race and culture conscious environment, where all voices fuel innovation, creativity, and scholarship.

| Time | Topic | Presenter | Notes | Action Items |
|------|--|-----------|--|--|
| | Welcome and Review Agenda | Poles | | |
| | Norms | Poles | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Reviewed RCSD Norms Expect non-closure: may not always have an answer... that's ok! | |
| | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Discussion about roles of SBPT, ILT and Building Committee | Poles | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ILT: Instructional Leadership Team- large team- representatives from all areas of the school. Process that will take us the whole year. Looking at assessments and guides through focus area. INSTRUCTION!! Not a decision making team. Guide the work. Building- building level concerns. Not instruction | |
| | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> SBTP Dates | Poles | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Move time frame to the mornings 8:00-8:50 First Wednesday of each month Nov 13, Dec 4, Jan 8, Feb 5, Mar 11, April 1, May 6, June 3 | |
| | PTO and Title I Parent Reps | Lampman | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Ice cream money- example: funded t shirts to students, field trips, and things that families and students need. | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Motion to accept by Ms. Parks Mr. Rokosz seconds the motion |

| | | | | |
|--|--|--|--|--|
| | | | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Ms. Smith is working with PTO to identify new parent reps. • Ms. Lewis (parent) will have a table set up for Open House to recruit parents for PTO and SBPT. • Parent Reps: ideas to get the word out • Frye (3rd/ 6th), M. Davis (2nd Grade), A Marvin (4th Grade), • Poles will make cards to hand out to parents | |
| | <p>Conversation regarding FT funds. Should be called Field Study</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Enhance instruction • Students are expected to go • Align to instruction | | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Per pupil dollar amount- \$3000 for the whole school year • 4 field trips were put in. One was cancelled. • How do we decide who goes and how we spend the money? • Can the money be used to bring field studies into the building? • Would like to see it tied to the curriculum pacing maps. • Becomes a school wide plan- example: Sam Patch in 5th and then 6th? Can we pick??? • Maybe submit a request to SBPT?? • Every grade level/ Arts could possibly do 1 field study per year • Reevaluate in January • Create a sub-committee to approve for this year: Mark, Stef, Poles, Parks • Set time in PLC to “plan” for the year. • Is there a protocol for raising money for a grade level? Run it by Poles first. • Submitting the form for a field study does not | <p>Motion made to approve by: Denise Schultz Second: Ms. Parks</p> |

| | | | | |
|--------------|---------------------------------------|--------------|---|-------------|
| | | | mean you are definitely going. | |
| | Discussion Poster maker/ Laminator | | Add to next meeting | |
| | Next Agenda/ Parking Lot | | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Add sub-committee check in each meeting • Create shared drive and rolling agenda | |
| Facilitator: | | Time Keeper: | | Note Taker: |

| Participants | Attendance | Participant | Attendance | Participant | Attendance |
|-----------------|------------|----------------|------------|-----------------|------------|
| S. Cordeiro RTA | x | Parent Rep | VAC | M. Kanealey RTA | x |
| K. Lampman ASAR | x | Parent Rep | VAC | J. Ricciuto RTA | ab |
| L. Parks RAP | x | C. Poles ASAR | x | V. Dames BENTE | ab |
| M. Rokosz RTA | | D. Schultz RTA | x | | |